
   

Psalm 33:20
“We wait in hope 
for the Lord; He 
is our help and 

our shield.” 

Those of  us who 
hope in the Lord 
have help and a 
s h i e l d o f  
p r o t e c t i o n 
d u r i n g t h e s e 
c h a l l e n g i n g 
t i m e s.  Yo u r 
p a r t n e r s h i p 
helps us share 
the Gospel of  
Jesus Christ with 
more and more 
souls, helping 
them establish 
t h e i r e t e r n a l 
hope in the Lord.

New
“ R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  W O R L D  W I T H  T H E  W O R D ”

Last month, Pastor 
E m m a n u e l i n 

Dehradun held his first prayer 
meeting in his home since the 
pandemic.  After the meeting, a 
neighbor who has protested his 
meetings in the past arrived with 
members of  the news media and 
became violent with a young 
member of  the church.  They 
also accused Pastor Emmanuel 
and the day school of  violating 
anti-conversion laws.  They 
questioned Pastor Emmanuel regarding these accusations and have 
released the video on the internet.  Now the accuser is circulating a 
petition to close the school.  Please pray that these accusations will not 
negatively effect the school, that the faith of  the new believers will not 
waver under the pressure of  this persecution, for the safety of  these 
believers, and for the hearts of  the persecutors to turn to Jesus.

India:

Pastor David is constructing 
the foundation to add a 
bedroom and restroom to the 
boys’ orphanage.  This will 
make it more comfortable for 
guests.  He also plans to hold 
baptisms at the orphanage 
baptismal tank for three new 
believers.  Praise the Lord!  

The orphans are still in the custody of  their guardians and doing 
government-organized online school from their guardians’ homes.  The 
school staff  must call the children every week to counsel and encourage 
them, and prepare the weekly report for the authorities.  Pastor David 
hopes to see a relaxation of  the lock-down restrictions soon so that they can 
bring the children back home to the orphanage and reopen the school. 
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Pastor Emmanuel & family.

Boys’ Orphanage



The NHM Bible College in Tanzania has produced 1,246  graduates since their first commencement in 
2006.  There are branches of  the Bible College in nine different cities in Tanzania.  These graduates hold 
various ministry roles within the 95 NHM churches scattered throughout Tanzania and surrounding 
African nations.  One of  the graduates started and runs the medical dispensary in Mpanda.  Thank you 
for supporting this invaluable ministry that continues to produce workers for the harvest.

Pastor Laban and two other pastors 
had to cancel their trip to the mis-

sion field in the Nyargusu refugee camp last month 
due to continued pandemic lock-down requirements.  
However, Anna was still able to lead a group of  five to 
the Burundi conference from September 20 to Octo-
ber 6. Pastor Ahadi, one of  the pastors on Anna’s 
team, blessed the Burundi church with some electrical 
equipment and installed it while they were there.  The 
church now has electricity and some new sound 
equipment. 

Some Burundian sol-
diers provided some 
army-owned tents to 
provide shade for the 
attendees of  the confer-
ence.  One of  the sol-
diers is a member of  the 
church and posed for 
photos with members of  
Anna’s team.  

Tanzania:

Pastor Ahadi giving equipment to Bishop & wife.

Ceremony at Burundi. Progress of  Burundi Church construction.

Tanzania team members 
at Burundi.



The agricultural project 
in Tanzania continues to 

flourish.  Onions were recently harvested and another crop of  
corn will be ready soon.

This color letter is printed and donated by a 
New Harvest Ministries Int’l supporter.

Yours For The Harvest,

New Harvest Ministries International Inc. 

Jean & the late Herb 
Stewart, Founder Dale & Jeanne Scholten 

President 

PO Box 1011   Holland, MI  49422 
Phone (616) 748-8888  Fax (616) 748-8887 

Email ~ newharvestministriesintl@gmail.com 
Website ~ www.newharvest.org

R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  W O R L D  W I T H  T H E  W O R D

New Harvest Ministries 
Int’l has seen over 

750,000 souls respond 
to the Gospel of  Christ 

in  Africa, India, 
Cuba and Russia

Dale & Jeanne Scholten

India 
New Harvest Ministries is providing for the care of  widows, orphans at 3 facilities and a day school 

Graduates from the Bible College have established over 90 churches 
Over 100 wells have been drilled in remote villages bringing fresh water to over 100,000 people 

Tanzania 
9 branches of  New Harvest Bible College with over 1,200 graduates 

Over 90 churches have been established throughout Tanzania, Burundi, Kenya, Uganda, Malawi,  
and Democratic Republic of  Congo 

Cuba 
Pastors seminars and church services continue to encourage and inspire pastors and leaders

Agricultural Project:

Projects: Here are some 

projects available for your church 
or group to adopt:

Tanzania Ministry headquarters 	 $25,000 

Bus for day school	 	 	 	   $7,000
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